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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Idling Bylaw Feasibility 

 

THAT Administration provide a report by the end of the second quarter of 2017 to Council 

with information on the successes and challenges encountered by Alberta municipalities in 

the implementation of bylaws that prohibit vehicles from idling, and that the report outline 

the implications of enacting such a bylaw in Strathcona County.  

 

Background 

Councillor Bidzinski served Notice of Motion at the January 17, 2017 Council Meeting to be 

presented at the February 7, 2017 Council Meeting. 

 

I personally have gone into the Sherwood Park Mall and noticed a vehicle beside me with no 

one in it idling. I returned 25 minutes later to find the same vehicle still idling beside my 

vehicle but still with no one in it.  

 


